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We all had a super time at Howletts Wildlife Park for our Grand Day Out last 
week. The weather was pleasantly overcast and there was much to see. Thank 
you to all families who supported us with this trip and to the children for their 
exemplary conduct throughout.  
 
The Leavers Service for our Class 6 children on Monday was well received by all.  
The children demonstrated a range of individual and collective talents.  They also 
reflected on their time at St Margaret’s.   The children were each presented with 
a gift from the school governors – this year a copy of ‘Harry Potter and the 
Philosopher’s Stone’ in recognition of work completed earlier in the year. I am 
proud of the achievements of each of our marvellous Year 6 class and we wish 
them every continued success during the next stage of their education.  
 
We bade a fond farewell to Philip Larsen, Chair of Governors, this week.  After 
twelve years on the Governing Body, and, this year as Chair. Philip is leaving as 
the last Junior Larsen does!  I thank Philip for all he has contributed to St. 
Margaret’s School.   
 
Final assembly today focused on us all saying thank you and goodbye to Mr 
Peter Law. Pete retires today after 12 years as School Caretaker.  Everybody, 
staff included, had performed a musical tribute and cards and gifts were very 
well received!   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the children, staff, Governors 
and families for helping to make St. Margaret’s such a great school.  
 
I wish you all a good and safe summer and look forward to seeing you in 
September 

  Helen Comfort 

  
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

        
w/e 19th July  2019 
Class R – All of Class R 
Class 1 – All of Class 1 
Class 2 – All of Class 2 
Class 3 – All of Class 3  
Class 4 – Harriet Parnell 
Class 5 – Jude Hill 
Class 6 -  All of Class 6  

 

                            
                  
For whole school year 
 

Class R – 95.5%         
Class 1 – 96.9% 
Class 2 – 95%          
Class 3 – 97.3% 
Class 4 – 97.7%           
Class 5 – 95.7% 
Class 6 – 97.6%        
Whole school –96.5% 

Attendance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the following 
children who have received their 
‘Gold’ Attendance Certificate today 
for 100% attendance for the whole 
academic year. 

Beatrice Yr 1 

 Eloise Yr 1 

 Isla Yr 1 

 Lucie Yr 2 

 Jake Yr 3 

 Kirah Yr 4 

 Louis Yr 4 

 Aemilia Yr 4 

 Megan Yr 4 

 Hugo Yr 4 

 Benjamin Yr 5 

 George Yr 5 

 Anthea Yr 6 

 Thomas Yr 6 

 Emily Yr 6 

 Rowen Yr 6 

 Connie Yr 6 

 Rebecca Yr 6 

 Erin Yr 6 

 Rupert Yr 6 

 

 

Enjoy the summer holidays.   
Remember: Children return to school on Wednesday, 4th September 2019                          

  
 
                                               
                                                
 
                                              

 

Star Awards 
 

100% Gold 
Attendance 
Certificates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember – the beginning 
of the summer holiday is 
the time for children to 

have ears pierced if they so 
desire so that they will 

heal in time to be removed 
for school PE. 

 

104 100% 
Attendance 
Certificates 
for Term 6 
given out 
today.   
Well done! 
 


